
Report of the Akaroa/Wairewa Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

10. CHARACTER HOUSING MAINTENANCE GRANTS 
 
 The Board considered a report on Character Housing Grants and assessed the one application which 

had been received for the Akaroa/Wairewa area. 
 
 The Board resolved to receive the report and forward the application from T.L. & S.A. Craw to the 

Character Housing Grants Panel for consideration for a grant. 
 
 The Board resolved to appoint Mr Bryan Morgan as its representative on the Character Housing 

Grants Panel. 
 


